Village of Goodfield Finance Committee Meeting Minutes June 13, 2019

The meeting convened at 8:00 PM. Present were Trustees Terry Nohl, Roger Mullins, and Matt Ginder. Also present were Teresa DeGrave (Treasurer) and Josh Nohl (Administrator).

The revised 2019-2020 fiscal budget and appropriations were presented and reviewed. Further revisions were discussed and an updated summary of revenues, expenditures, and available cash will be prepared and presented in ordinance form for approval by the full Board.

When presenting the proposed budget, the committee will also recommend that the contract with Montgomery Township be discontinued and the funds in the Contractual Equipment account be transferred to the Building Account to accumulate as potential funding for expanding the village garage and renovations to the village hall.

The committee also discussed future availability of TIF funds and the need to develop a longer-term plan.

Respectfully,

Matt Ginder, Chairman, Finance Committee